
 
 
 
 
 
 

FDA ISSUES COMPLETE RESPONSE LETTER  
FOR ARICEPT® PATCH (DONEPEZIL TRANSDERMAL SYSTEM) 

        
Eisai Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Tokyo, President & CEO: Haruo Naito, “Eisai”) announced today that its  

partner Teikoku Pharma USA, Inc. (Headquarters: California, President & CEO Masahisa Kitagawa, 

“Teikoku USA”) has received a Complete Response Letter from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 

(FDA) concerning the New Drug Application (NDA) it submitted for a transdermal patch formulation of  

Aricept® (donepezil hydrochloride).  

 

The FDA issues a Complete Response Letter to indicate the review cycle of an application is complete 


